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 Blount County 
Highway Department 

Memo 
To: Blount County Commissioners  

From: Jeff Headrick   

CC:  Laura Fields 

Date: January 7, 2021 

Re: Capital Plan Amendment 

Please accept this amendment to the capital plan.  It is necessary for the Highway 
Department to add two snow plows to our fleet from fund 176. 
 
These plows will allow two more trucks to perform snow removal in the event of 
winter weather. Furthermore, the plows will be attached to our new Ford F250 trucks 
which will allow us to enter onto smaller roads that our dump trucks cannot 
maneuver. 
 

We plan to use funds already appropriated for highway equipment in our Capital 
fund 176 budget to purchase these snow plows.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 


